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Sue Monette

From: Sharon Keith
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 5:22 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: FW: Recycling in South County

For the hearing record 
 
 

 
Sharon Keith    | Board Executive Assistant 
B oa r d  o f  C oun t y  Co mmi s s io n e rs  
1300 NW Wall Street | Bend, Oregon 97703 
Tel: (541) 388-6572  

   
 

 
From: Jody DeLand <jodydeland@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 9:29 AM 
To: citizeninput <citizeninput@deschutes.org> 
Subject: Recycling in South County 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hello,  
As a resident of Sunriver Resort for 23 years, I have used every recycling opportunity available to us during that 
time. While I appreciate the convenience and no cost option of recycling at the SROA public works, it is clear 
that many people that use that facility are not willing  to follow instructions.  
 
The advantage of side yard recycling is that it puts the responsibilities squarely on each homeowner. For the 
non-resident owners who rent their homes this could create an issue. The rental companies are the ones who 
will have to deal with renters that are not responsible. I see this is the cost of doing business. 
 
I don't have a problem with paying for having recycling picked up from the side yard. In our case we can 
already accommodate a rolling cart. I am interested to know if there will be options in frequency just as there 
are options for trash pick up. Our household creates more recycling than trash most weeks. We go to the landfill 
quarterly to recycle batteries, used oil and metal etc.  
 
Thank you for addressing this issue. I look forward to hearing your solutions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jody DeLand 
--  
Jody DeLand Certified Clinical Thermographer www.imaging-alternatives.com 541-948-3829 phone/text 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from jodydeland@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


